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Brown County Road To Be Closed For Repair Work 
 ( KNZA )--A portion of a Brown County road will be closed Monday, August 20th and Tuesday,
August 21st  for repair work.

County officials say Goldfinch Road will be closed between 160th and 170th Roads between 7:30
a.m and 3 p.m. each day.

Motorists are advised to take alternate routes. 
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